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ONE HUNDRED FIRST LEGISLATURE

SECOND SESSION

LEGISLATIVE RESOLUTION 516

Introduced by Fischer, 43.

PURPOSE: The purpose of this study is to analyze the current

Vehicle Titling and Registration (VTR) System that is developed

and maintained by the Department of Motor Vehicles. VTR is used

by all ninety-three counties for the titling and registration of

Nebraska’s approximately 2.1 million vehicles. VTR is also the

system through which all motor vehicle taxes, motor vehicle fees,

motor vehicle registration fees, motor vehicle sales taxes, motor

vehicle wheel taxes, and other assorted motor vehicle fees are

collected.

The study will consider the capabilities and limitations

of VTR, technological advancements and uses in other states since

VTR was developed and implemented in Nebraska in the early 1990s,

and the estimated cost and potential sources of funding for a

replacement system.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MEMBERS OF THE ONE

HUNDRED FIRST LEGISLATURE OF NEBRASKA, SECOND SESSION:

1. That the Transportation and Telecommunications

Committee of the Legislature shall be designated to conduct an

interim study to carry out the purposes of this resolution.

2. That the committee shall upon the conclusion of

its study make a report of its findings, together with its
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recommendations, to the Legislative Council or Legislature.
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